From:

Sent:

Cay <

Monday, May 20, 2024 4:56 PM

To:

Subject:

Police Commission
BOPC PUBLIC COMMENT

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

In 1962, President John F. Kennedy designated May 15 as National Peace Officers Memorial Day, and the week in which this day falls as National Police Week.

It is very disheartening the LAPD Board of Police Commissioners chose to disregard this solemn day that honors peace officers nationwide including within the LAPD. There was no mention during last weeks BOPC meeting. This blatant disrespect for all peace officers was improper and the disregard of this police commission to fail to recognize this important national day was unconscionable. May God bless the LAPD. Respectfully, C Haskins